
From: Natalie Richardson/MOH 
To: "James Jong" <James.Jong@education.govt.nz> 
Cc: Sue Gordon/MOH@MOH, Shona Meyrick/MOH@MOH, Paul van den Broek/MOH@MOH 
Date: 07/07/2020 05:44 pm 
Subject: Alleged privacy breach 
 
 
 

Dear James 

 

I have attached the first results of our initial fact finding. I believe to progress you will 

need to speak to people directly to understand more on who does what and I am  

happy to provide names to support.  

 

We have also initiated a search of MOH  emails in the relevant period to private 

emails and to NZ herald. 

 

Shona will follow up with you in the morning, 

 

Hope this is helpful - happy to connect as you see fit  
 

Ngā mihi nui | Kind regards 

Natalie Richardson 

Director COVID-19 Hub 

Ministry of Health 

Mobile:  

 

http://www.health.govt.nz 

mailto:Natalie.Richardson@health.govt.nz 
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